
 
 

   

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 77 of 2014 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/83/97 Vol IV 
 
 
14 October 2014 
 

 
Swimming event at St Julians Bay, St Julians. 

 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that a swimming event 
will take place between Kavallieri Hotel, St. Julians (point A) and St Julians Point 
(point B) and as shown on attached Chart.  
 
This event will take place on Sunday 9 November 2014 between 1500 hours and 
1800 hours Local Time. 
 
Life guards from St. John Rescue Corps will be attending to the swimmers. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate at slow speed and keep 
well clear of the area during the stipulated time giving the swimmers a wide berth. 
They are to obey any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) and 
support vessels in the area. 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 177, 2537 and 2538 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




